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January 4, 2025

Events and Road Closures
Surf ‘T’ Surf Fun Run

Surf ‘T’ Surf Fun Run will take place on Sunday 5 January 2025. Multiple 
traffic changes will be in place affecting the CBD, foreshore and East 
Warrnambool/Hopkins River precinct between approximately 7am – 12pm. 
For further information contact Matt Jellie on 0438 256 196 or visit 
https://www.surftosurf.org for full Traffic Management Plan.


